
 

 

 

Hello to all members.  

I hope you are all coping and keeping well. Everyone is affected during these 
difficult times, especially young families and those suffering financial 
hardship. The main thing is to try and maintain contact with everyone - 
phone, facetime, zoom, Facebook and over the back fence. 

The directors and staff of Penshurst RSL club are very much looking forward 
to the day when we can re-open and welcome back our members. I hope to 
see the current covid crisis settle down soon so we can all emerge from 
lockdown.  

We have seen difficult times on various fronts during the past couple of 
years. Bushfires, drought, floods and covid. Our forebears went through 
something similar 100 years ago and came out OK. I am sure we will follow 
their example of grit and determination which will lead us out of all this. 

I look forward to seeing everyone at the club in the near future. 

Best regards to all.  

 

John Hoban 

President 

 


